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HURRICANE SEASON TIPS 
Hurricane season lasts until the end of 
November, so we want to make sure all our 
residents are prepared for any hurricanes or 
severe storms that may occur this season. 

Below are some helpful preparedness tips to 
keep in mind: 

• Have an evacuation plan: Where will you go 
and how will you get there?  

• Designate a small, interior, windowless room 
in the house to shelter yourself  

• Gather emergency supplies: food, water, 
medicine, flashlights, batteries, etc. 

• Secure items outside in case of strong winds 

• To prepare for flooding, stockpile sandbags 
and clean out drains, gutters, and downspouts 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services 
with questions or concerns at 

info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

STREETLIGHT 
OUTAGES 
If there is a 
streetlight out in 
front of your house, 
please report it to 
your electricity 
provider, Demco, by 
calling them at (225) 
665-8932 or filling 
out an outage report 
on their website at 
https://www.demco
.org/report-
outage/street-light-
outage.  
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www.lakesatjubancross
ing.com  
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